
important
weather
update

2/23/15: 
Renaissance will not plan to be

closed should the reports
continue to be mostly snow met

with sunny days in the 40s. 

Should we indeed get overnight
or am weather that would be

problematic for travel, staff and
families should plan on a
possible brief delay and

coordinating to help get the
parking lot and sidewalks clear.

 
Many thanks!




